
                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 

Weekly News 
18th June  

2021      
Daisy Class

This Week
We have spent lots of time 

outside, playing with the 
water to cool down and 

seeking shade for quiter 
activities.

Expressive Arts and 
Design

We have been busy 
creating Father's Day 

presents and cards. We 
have been learning some 
new songs with actions. 

'Put your thinking cap on' 
and 'can you.' 

Maths
This week the children have 

been exploring different shapes. 
They have created different 
shapes using the elastic bands 
and geo boards. We have also 

had a go at making our own hape 
pictures and talking about how 
many sides and corners each 

shape has. 

Sports Day
Daisy class will be doing their sports 

day on Monday 28th June. 
Unfortunately we will not be able to 

invite you to attend due to Covid 
restrictions. We will try to record some 

of the races and put them on to 
Tapestry. Please can you ensure your 
child is wearing a sports kit this day. 
We will let you know what colour team 

they are in, and if they have that colour 
tshirt, they can wear that too. 

Next Week

We will be exploring the 
book 'Dear Zoo'. On Friday 
25th June the children can 
bring in a toy from home 

and they will make a 'home' 
for it. Please bring in empty 

boxes next week for this 
activity. 

Transition 
We have started to talk 

about the three different 
Reception classes: 

Sunflower, Poppy and 
Bluebell. We will start to 

walk around the Reception 
corridor and peek in to the 

classrooms.  

 


